
 

Catholic Charismatic Renewal Center 

Diocese of Saginaw 

 

As many already know, we 
have been hosting a Quarterly 
Day of Renewal by coming to-
gether for a time of praise, 
worship, teaching, food and 
fellowship at a location in the 
diocese.  
 

Our September gathering in St. 
Louis Michigan was truly 
blessed by the Lord thanks to 
Fr. Nate Harburg’s leadership 
and the participation of many 
dedicated participants.  
 

The January Day of Renewal 
has been postponed so that all  
are able to focus on the 

AMCCC State Conference at 
Eastern Michigan University in 
Ypsilanti, MI, celebrating  50 
years of the Charismatic Re-
newal in the Catholic Church.   
 

We are encouraging everyone 
to attend the conference on 
Feb. 17-19, 2017, as it promis-
es to be a historical event high-
lighting many years of Amazing 
Grace. 
 

Our next regional Day of Re-
newal will be scheduled on our 
regular Pentecost Celebration 
in June. More details will be 
available soon.  
 

January Quarterly Day of Re-

newal    Postponement in Sup-

port of AMCCC State Confer-

ence   

Notice: The newsletter is now available in electronic format; if you would like to 

receive it in your email, contact  Judy Troxell: JudyTroxell@outlook.com   

(989) 684-4640.  Receiving it electronically will save paper and  help the center’s 

budget.  Thank you.  

Help Needed   We have been blessed in our new location with many 

financial benefits through the parish, but we still incur expenses to carry 

out the Lord’s work. Please help us financially in any way you are able by 

using the envelopes provided, or another way of your choosing. Thank 

you to those who contributed last month. Your donations help fund the 

newsletter, provide office supplies and the computer, Internet services 

etc. We appreciate your continued support. 

With the heart of Jesus,  Judy Troxell 

 

Gather for Worship at Our Monthly Prayer Meeting 
Catholic Charismatic Renewal Center  

607 East South Union Street Suite 200 

Bay City, MI 48706 

 

Here’s an update on the newly 

formed Prayer Meeting held on 

the second Tuesday of each 

month at the Catholic 

Charismatic Renewal Center 

from 7-8 PM.   
 

About 25 participants gather for 

worship, praise and intercessory 

prayer followed by  

refreshments and fellowship.   
 

We have been blessed  with a 

lively Spirit-filled music ministry  

comprised of six young 

musicians  under the direction 

of Justin Wilbert who lead us in 

prayer-filled song. 
 

Please join us for our next 

meeting on Tuesday evening 

December 13, 2016 at the 

Center in Bay City, at 7 PM.  All 

are welcome.  

  

 

Y ou are 

invited to  

celebrate 

the birth of Our Lord Jesus 

Christ in a special way as we 

worship HIM at the Prayer 

Meeting on Tuesday Decem-

ber 13, 2016, at 7 PM at the  

Renewal Center.  
 

Feel free to bring a 

holiday treat to share 

after the meeting. 

Saying Goodbye 
 

Service Team member, Dan Wie-

gand has served the Lord faithful-

ly through his commitment to the 

Catholic Charismatic Renewal 

Center in the Diocese of Saginaw.  

Dan and his wife are moving to 

Waterford to be closer to their 

families. 

Although we will miss him, we 

know that the Lord will continue 

to use Dan’s gifts and leadership 

to further the Kingdom. 




